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Its nearly that time of year when we send Christmas cards to our friends and 

family. The good news is that most cards and envelopes are recyclable. The bad 

news is that the shiny and glossy print is not. With 2 billion cards sold annually 

in the UK that makes the carbon footprint roughly equivalent of manufacturing 

10,000 cars per year. 

With this in mind, we are asking that the children bring in one  special card for 

the whole class this year rather and one for every individual child.  

We will make sure these are displayed for all to see.  

 

 

Important Notice 

Please could all spare 

clothing be returned 

to school as we have 

limited underwear, 

tights, socks thank 

you 

This week we have been learning about 

the concept of hibernation. We learnt 

some facts, some UK mammals that 

hibernate, and we finished off the mini 

topic with a team quiz to see how much 

we had remembered.  

We consolidated our knowledge by 

reading the story ‘ Don’t Hog the Hedge’  

 

 

 

 

 

In maths the story 

‘Maisy Goes 

Camping’ has helped 

us to think about 

the concept of 

capacity . We were 

set the problem of 

different sized 

tents to fill with 

small world people.  

How  many will fit ? 

What happens when 

the tent is full, and 

you add one more 

to the tent ?  

 


